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February 3, 2017 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
 
From:  April Fisher, Interim City Manager 
 
Re: Lake Conway Shores Drainage Improvements- Jade Swales, Pipe Lining, and Asphalt 
Replacement  
 
 
One of the stormwater drainage issues the City has been working on is the swale system located 
on Jade Circle. In 2016, Florida Engineering Group prepared construction plans to correct the 
stormwater issues. Since that time, staff has sought and received three bids to perform the 
construction.  Copies of these bids are attached. One bid from C&C Site Development is at 
approximately $81,000 and the other two (Shenandoah and Jordan) are at approximately 
$100,000.  Both bids provided are close to $100,000 using pricing from existing contracts that the 
City would be able to piggy-back from. 
 
I recommend that the City move forward on this construction project utilizing the proposal from 
Shenandoah.  
 
Additionally, to this project within Lake Conway Shores, two proposals were received to line a 
pipe at Honeysuckle Lane and Jade Circle. These were from Layne Inliner at $19,140 and 
Shenandoah at $14, 500. Copies are attached. 
 
I recommend that the City accept and authorize the proposal from Shenandoah for this work as 
well. 
 
Following completion of these two stormwater projects, staff would like to complete efforts for 
these drainage system needs in Lake Conway Shores at Jade Circle and Honeysuckle Lane with 
repair and replacement of existing asphalt. Two proposals have been received and are under 
$1500 each. 
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